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Comments: I'm in support of the Craggy Vegetation Management Project, Project # 31770. It appears the project

as proposed will improve fire resiliency on federal lands and in the wildland urban interface (WUI). In addition, the

commercial thinning portion of the project should provide much needed relief to over-stocked stands of trees that

are currently dying from drought related stress.

 

I fully support the ridge and roadside fuelbreaks and mastication work as proposed in this project. Due to the

recent fire ignitions that have occurred near Badger Mountain, namely the Hawkinsville Fires of 2011 and 2015, it

is necessary to attempt to reduce further ignitions from occurring in the high use area. The proposed project

should assist in reducing the potential of unwanted fire ignitions. The mastication and fuel reduction work near

private property boundaries and in close proximity to Yreka city is of great significance in improving fire resiliency

for those areas. 

 

The prolonged drought has created stress in our forests as evidenced by the many dead trees within the

proposed project area. I support this project which proposed to commercially and pre-commercially thin some of

these drought-stricken stands. Thinning these stands will help to promote a healthy forest.


